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Daisy Class

Donations please           
We have lots of sniffly noses and we 

are running very low on our tissue 
supply. Any donations of boxed 

tissues would be hugely appreciated! 
We would also be extremely grateful 
for any donations of childrens socks 
and tights that you no longer need. 

Please also return any socks or 
tights that your child has been sent 

home in. Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Rhyming!
This week we learnt about 

rhyming words. We explored lots 
of different rhyming pairs and 
listening carefully to hear the 
matching rhymes. We played a 

game on the whiteboard and were 
able to match lots of sounds such 

as box - fox, cat - bat, hair -
chair. Why not play your own 

rhyme game together at home?

Number of the week   
Sound of the week! 

Each week in Daisy Class we focus on a 
new number and a new sound.This week 

we looked at the number 5 and 
thought of lots of 5's including we 
have 5 fingers and 5 little men in a 

flying saucer! We also explored the 's' 
sound this week and thought of lots of 

words that begin with 's' including 
space, snake and sandwiches! 

Poetry! 
Each week in Daisy Class we 

will be learning a new short and 
engaging poem. We have learnt 
our first poem this week and 

some easy to remember actions 
to go with it. This week our 

poem was 'Popcorn' Can your 
child remember the poem and 

the actions? 

Reminders                    
- No tights on Monday please for our 

PE sessions. 
- Please make sure your child has a 
change of clothes and shoes on a 

Wednesday for Forest Fun. 
- Please remember library books 

each Thursday for our weekly library 
visit. If books are not returned we 

will be unable to continue our library 
visits. 

Forest Fun                 
We had our very first messy but 

very succesful Forest Fun outdoor 
learning session this week! We had 
lots of fun exploring the Fern Hill 

Secret Garden and enjoyed 
getting very messy (and soggy in 
the rain) From next week please 

bring your child in to class on 
Wednesdays in their waterproofs 

and wellies ready to go ! 


